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Deadline to Apply for WHA Foundation 2022 Simulation Lab
Scholarships Approaching

The WHA Foundation is once again offering scholarships for member hospitals to participate in clinical simulation training focused
on stroke, severe sepsis/septic shock, opioid crisis (new this year) or high-risk OB delivery. The WHA Foundation is offering seven
scholarships for interdisciplinary teams to participate in these training sessions offered at two clinical simulation labs. The deadline
to apply is Friday, April 15, at 5:00 p.m.


 

Information on scholarship eligibility and criteria is available here. Details on which simulations are available at the training sites in
Eau Claire and La Crosse is available here. The application simulation training scholarships can be accessed here.


  

Questions related to this program can be directed to WHA Foundation Executive Director Leigh Ann Larson.


 

   


